
 

Date: August 6, 2012 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7345 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

 

SUBJECT: CIIPC Declaration for FCC ID: QYLE100AVL 
 

 

We, Getac Technology Corporation, hereby declare that we are only and fully responsible for 

this CIIPC of QYLE100AVL. This change is only upgraded BT4.0 by SW without any HW change.  

 

The source code/SW file about this SW enabling will ONLY be held by Getac Technology 

Corporation and it is IMPOSSIBLE to release these source code/ SW file to any other third party to 

affect the RF function, power, or rating of QYLE100AVL device.  

 

 

Should you have any question, please contact me directly.  

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                            

Celina Chen 

Getac Technology Corporation 

Tel.: +886-2-2785-7888 

Fax: +886-2-2652-5865 

E-mail: celina.chen@getac.com.tw 
 


